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Dear Sir/fMadam

Draft Report — Review of National Framework for Electricity
Distribution Network Planning and Expansion

The purpose of this letter, which is available for publication, is to notify the Australian Energy
Market Commission (AEMC) of an error in Ergon Energy Corporation Limited’s (Ergon
Energy) submission to the AEMC on the Draft Report - Review of National Framework for
Electricity Distribution Network Planning and Expansion (the Draft Report).

You will recall that Ergon Energy provided a response to the AEMC in relation to the Draft
Report on 13 August 2009. Ergon Energy submitted in the Draft Report that our network
comprised approximately 12,000 distribution feeders'. Ergon Energy has subsequently
identified that this was an error, and in actual fact, Ergon Energy’s network is comprised of
approximately 1,733 distribution feeders.

Ergon Energy appreciates the AEMC taking note of this error, and looks forward to providing
continued assistance to the AEMC in its review of the National Framework for Electricity
Distribution Network Planning Expansion.

Yours sincerely

General Manager Regulatory Affairs
c.c.: Carmel Price

Telephone: 3228 7711
Facsimile: 3228 8130
Email: tony.pfeiffer@ergon.com.au

' Ergon Energy submission, Draft Report — Review of National Framework for Electricity Distribution
Network Planning and Expansion, p13 and p14.
*Ergon Energy's Network Management Plan 2009/10 to 20013/14 Part A -

http://www.ergon.com.au/about us/network management plan.asp
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